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Dear Parents,
Happy New Year!

Welcome to a new term and an exciting year ahead!

o those returning to class. We

ave returned thusiasm, energy and creative
et this term off to a great start!
we will be e ing the theme Magic and Mystery. U
d on this theme, to inspire the chilg

selection of pictures, poemes,
o develop their ideas, which
hing on Harry Potter, a firm

d theme further. With an

we will aim to encourage the

on story making, devising, improvisation and characte
o develop their imagina jiSiisiSatite it i et et

the characters and pla
e drama games, exercisé

listening skills, turn taking g

As it can be a lit
child’s progress plea
acallon 6732 7211.

any questions about the class or yo
acher at info@centre-stage.com or give

Best Wishes

Centre Stage Team
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